

June 14, 2019

Automatic Fire Alarm Association of NJ P.O. Box 3048 Wallington, NJ 07057

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$200.00 to Cerebral Palsy of North Jersey in memory of Joseph Del Polito. Your support allows us to deliver the most comprehensive and effective services to individuals with disabilities.

With your help, we are able to impact the lives of the more than 1,700 infants, children and adults with disabilities that we serve each year. Our latest accomplishments include:

- Virtual reality program at our Horizon Elementary School that provides unique educational experiences and helps students adapt to new environments;
- New group homes under development in Harding Township and Morristown that will provide around-the-clock care and support to adults with developmental disabilities;
- New program model at all of our adult day programs that focuses on pre-vocational and vocational training.
- Introduction of an interactive projector and software at Horizon Elementary and Horizon High School that enhances the work of physical and occupational therapists.

Again, thank you for making a difference and for being a part of the CPNJ family.

Sincerely,

David Bishop

V.P. for Development & Communications

P.S. In accordance with IRS regulations, please note that your contribution is tax deductible to the extent provided by law and that no goods or services have been exchanged as a result of this donation.